
*NOTICE* 
Further to our communication on MINOR SUBJECT options, please inform students 
that the *Minor* choice opted for on 4th September, 2024, stands final and binding. 


Students are requested to refer to the consolidated timetable on the Notice Boards to 
identify classrooms for the same.



